
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

SPRING TERM 2015 - Friday 20th March 

Dear Parents,                                               

 

We did it! 43 children, 5 members of staff and a Chair 

of Governors ventured out at 7:30am on a Sunday 

morning to brave the icy chills and take part in the 

North London Half Marathon.  Mo Farrar started us 

all off so that we could run the last mile at the 

Alliance Park Stadium. We finished listening to the 

cheers of hundreds of parents who were out in force 

supporting all the children and staff! We are really 

proud of the children’s commitment and hope they will 

continue to run and keep fit. Myself included!! Well 

done and thank you to everyone who took part, 

especially Mr Sweetingham. 

Have a great weekend!   Miss Kelly 

 

 

 
 

 

Reminder: Please ensure your child is wearing the correct PE tracksuit and PE top. This is an important part 

of our uniform policy and should be equally as smart as the everyday uniform. Plain navy or white tops are 

not permitted. Just to say. If we suddenly think that parents might like to be part of an assembly, 

celebration or attend a learning session we will send a text out the day before inviting you to pop in. I know 

that this doesn’t suit all parents due to work commitments, but it would be a shame for those who can pop 

in to miss out too.  When something is planned for parents to see we will always try to give as much notice 

as possible and have the dates in the newsletter and the school calendar. We really believe that parents 

and teachers working together gives our children the best possible opportunities to succeed at school. 

Easter Bunny Hop! 
Don’t forget to send your child to school 

with their signed sponsor forms on 

Monday for our first Easter Bunny Hop. 

We don’t want any child to miss out on 

jumping on the huge bouncy castle in the 

school hall. Let’s try to make as much 

money as we can for our playground! 

YOUR SCHOOL NEEDS YOU! 
 

    
Let’s go hopping mad!!!!! 

Friends Fundraising                                                   

Thank you to the Friends who organised two very 

successful Movie Nights this week. A special thanks 

to Sonny’s mum who stayed both nights and cared for 

the children! Please look out for the posters around 

the school advertising our adult quiz night for Friday 

8th May. Tickets will be on sale after Easter! 
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Monday 23rd March Easter Bunny Hop Competition am 

Wednesday 25th March Year 1 Assembly 9.15 am 

Thursday 26th March Reconciliation Year 4 to Year 6 with Fr John & visiting priests 1.30 pm 

Friday 27th March Easter Competition Results Assembly 9:15 am – Parents welcome  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Closing 1pm – Friday 4th April – Don’t forget your early closing slips! 
 

SCIENCE WEEK 
This week has been National Science Week and 

everybody at St Theresa's has taken part with 

great enthusiasm. Our week started off with a 

BANG! We had a Mad Science assembly and 

every class took part in a science workshop. 

During the week all classes carried out a range 

of experiments; where children were able to 

plan, predict, hypothesis and draw conclusions 

on their learning.  Each class investigated a 

different scientist which was shared in our 

Friday Science Assembly. To conclude the whole 

school investigated aeroplane flight 

(forces) and took part in a paper-plane building 

competition to see whose plane could fly the 

furthest. 

Well done and thank you to everyone who 
took part, especially Miss Reilly, our science 

leader, who organised the week!

 

 

Here are our class winners and overall 

school winner, who also received a prize in 

the assembly. 

Rec Lottie 

Yr 1 Milo 

Yr 2 

Red 

Jayden 

Yr 2 

Blue 

Camilo 

Y3 Nathaniel was the overall winner 

Y4 Sofia 

Y5 Giorgia 

Y6  Zander was Runner up  

   

 

 

Well done to everyone who tried their best this week 
and worked hard to challenge themselves. 

  

 

 

 

 
Reception & Yr 2 blue had the best attendance this 

week, with 100% attendance! Well done. 98% of 

children in the school came to school every day this 

week.  

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 

School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  

Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email: 

office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  

Fax: 0208 3460215 
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